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Dear Prospective Candidate

Thank you for your interest in the teaching position at our school.

We are looking for someone who is an excellent and exemplary classroom practitioner with high expectations, to work in a KS2 class to cover a maternity leave until the return of postholder (please note class to be confirmed). 
We are proud to be part of a warm, caring, welcoming Christian school, where the children are at the heart of everything we do. St Leonard’s Primary School is a thriving Christian school situated in Walton Le Dale. We have had an extremely successful Ofsted Inspection in September 2019 and were judged to be “Outstanding” in our SIAMS Inspection in 2017. Our school is continuing to go from strength to strength and we would welcome applicants who feel they can passionately contribute to the determination and drive of our existing staff.

There are currently 278 pupils on role between the ages of 4–11, with split year group classes in KS1 and cohort classes in KS2. In our school every child and member of staff matter to us and we aim to ensure both staff and pupils are able to fulfil their potential. Our dedicated and enthusiastic team of teaching and non-teaching staff are continually striving to provide the very best for our children. 

Our aim is to inspire a love of learning, with the children at the centre. We have very supportive parents and a dedicated Governing body that are not only committed to the pupils and families of our school, but also to our staff and their continuous professional development. 

We wish you every success with your application and hope to meet with you soon. 

Informal visits to the school: Tuesday 18th May & Wednesday 19th May @ 4:30pm
Closing date: Monday 24th May 2021 @ 9:00am
Lesson observation: Tuesday 25th May 2021 
Formal Interview:  Wednesday 26th May 2021
Please contact the school office in order to make an appointment.

As part of the interview process, the successful shortlisted candidates will be expected to teach a 20 minute grammar lesson to a year 5 class of mixed ability children on Tuesday the 25th May 2021. Formal interviews will take place on Wednesday the 26th May 2021.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Kay Proctor

Headteacher
St Leonard’s school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.



